Brown bag session on Evergreen’s MPA Program December 3

Have you ever considered earning a Master of Public Administration degree (MPA)?  If you’re interested, come to the lunchtime brown bag information session on Tuesday, December 3 from noon until 1 in S216 to learn about The Evergreen State College’s MPA program.


Randee Gibbons, Assistant MPA Director, will talk about the curriculum, application requirements, and answer your questions. MPA alumni from L&I will also be there to talk about their MPA experiences and answer your questions as well.
Evergreen’s MPA program is an evening and weekend program designed for working adults. It offers flexibility – the 2 year program can be extended up to 6. It is also affordable and features small class sizes with 15 to 20 students per faculty member. 

For more information, go to the Evergreen MPA website.
